
 

BRIEFING NOTE 
 

TO:            Corporate Scrutiny and Performance Panel 
DATE:        13 December 2007 
 
RE:  Walsall’s Sustainable Community Strategy – Draft for Consultation 

 
 
Purpose 
Attached is a copy of the first draft of Walsall’s Sustainable Community Strategy. This is 
open to public consultation from 7 December 2007 for 12 weeks.  
 
Summary 
The draft Sustainable Community Strategy sets out a vision for Walsall in the year 2021 
and our priorities for the next 6 years. This will inform the Local Area Agreement, which 
will be our delivery plan for the next 3 years.  
 
 
Recommendations  
 
That Members note the draft strategy, comment upon it’s content and that members take 
the opportunity to influence the development of the document during the 12 week 
consultation period. 
 
Author 
Clive Wright 
Director Walsall Borough Strategic Partnership 
( 01922 654707 
wrightclive@walsall.gov.uk 
 


